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To the Victorian Planning Authority,
 
We wish to bring to your attention an issue with the Amendment C145 to the Mitchell Planning
scheme – Beveridge Central ICP.
Specifically, with Precinct Structure Plan (PSP) parcel ID #12.  Identified in Table 11 Public
Purpose Land Credit & Equalisation Amounts, Parcel #12 has no land identified as required in
Public Land Purpose columns under either Transport, Residential Community and Recreation &
Open Space or Parcel Contribution – Total. 
However in APPENDIX 3 – TRANSPORT DESIGNS , RD-08 KELLY STREET, the NorthEast corner of
our  property - Parcel ID #12 has been identified as required for widening of the roundabout as
can be seen in Drawing Number V181544-TR-SK-0201.
Can you please confirm if this land is required and if so ithe amount of land required needs to be
identified and recorded in the Public Purpose Land Credit & Equalisation Amounts Table.
 
If you have any questions please call 
 
Kind regards
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